
Bergey’s Mill Road Bridge Replacement UPDATE 

Montgomery County recently notified Lower Salford Township about the status of the Bergey’s Mill 

Road Bridge Replacement project in late February that the project was being advertised with 

contractor bids due by April 16, 2024. Following receipt of those bids, the County will review the 

submissions and anticipates making an award during a May 2024 Commissioner’s meeting.  Once 

the project is awarded, they will continue with the pre-construction activities leading up to a 

Notice-to-Proceed (NTP) for construction. The NTP date is anticipated to be in the summer of 2024 

with a project duration of 590 calendar days. As part of the project development requirements for 

the bridge replacement, a small section of natural trail will be added to Bergey’s Mill Park leading up 

the hill to a scenic overlook/sitting area facing the East Branch of the Perkiomen Creek. The 

Township looks forward to the completion of this long-awaited infrastructure project. 

 


